
 

  

 

 

 

RE: GOLD BOND® FOIL BACK GYPSUM BOARD 
 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
Effective July 1st, 2025, National Gypsum Company, the exclusive service provider for 
products manufactured by Gold Bond Building Products LLC, will discontinue selling Gold 
Bond Foil Back Gypsum Board.  Gold Bond Building Products has decided to stop 
manufacturing this product. 
 
Please contact your local sales representative or 1-800-NATIONAL with any questions. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Chris  
 
Chris Whitmire 
Director, Product Marketing  
National Gypsum Company 
 


